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CIRCULAR  
 Qatar National Day & Winter Break 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you all!! Every year the 18th of December, we celebrate the Qatar National Day. We 
do remember, how Qatar had succeeded on gaining its National unity and how it became a 
great empire. 
Therefore, our school will be celebrating this wonderful occasion, on the Tuesday, 17th of 
December. Our celebration will include a special assembly followed by activities. 
 
Dress Code 
All children are expected to dress up with Qatar’s flag colors and carry Qatar flag. 
You may send traditional food with your child, this would encourage them to celebrate with 
their friends and classmates. 
Please extend the fullest cooperation as usual. 
 
Please note: The school will be closed on 18th December 2019 and will reopen on Thursday 

19th December 2019 
 

Winter Break:  
School will observe the Winter break from Sunday, 22nd December 2019 to 
Thursday, 02nd January 2020. School reopens on Sunday, 05th January 2020. 
 


